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Nov. 26th, 1936.

A.E.Morgan Esq., M.A.,
Principal and Vice Chancellor, 

McGill University,
Montreal P.Q.

Dear Mr.Principal,
Thank you very 

much for lending me the two books 
by Dr.Aydelotte. I am getting a 
great deal of satisfaction out of them 
and have already placed an order with 
the local bookshop so that I may have 
them on my own bookshelves before long.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,


